
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
16 December 2020        C129434 

 
 
BAW Russell 
fyi-request-14256-9b496a67@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Mr Russell  
 
Thank you for your email of 17 December 2020, requesting various information 
regarding Hōkai Rangi. Your request is being considered under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (OIA). 
 
We have determined that part of your request is more closely related to the 
functions of the office of the Minister of Corrections. Therefore, we have 
transferred the following section of your request to the Minister’s office pursuant 
to section 14 of the OIA:  
 

any Ministerial briefings or Cabinet papers on areas where the 
corrections system is (or may not be) meeting Hōkai Rangi's objectives. 
 

The office of the Minister of Corrections will respond to the above part of your 
request in due course. 
 
I trust the information provided is of assistance.   
 
 
Ngā mihi 

 
Brydie Raethel 
Principal Adviser Ministerial Services 
Corporate Services 
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